
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, July 16, 2012 7:02 AM 
'Amanda Trujillo' 
RE: Nickson BM #2 

Amanda, 

Sorry for not responding to your email on Friday. This proposal is as we discussed. 

Thank you, much appreciated. 

Tftlftc "BhatehcH. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@,state.nm.us 

From: Amanda Trujillo [mailto:atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 10:23 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Nickson BM #2 

As per our conversation this morning. I am going to dispose of the stockpile at an OCD approved facility, then 
back fill with clean material to prepare the area for a split spoon agar rig to delineate chloride samples beyond the 17 
foot mark. Is all this correct? 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Off ice 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 

Mike, 

l 


